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Plenty Parklands Primary School 2023 School Photos
Hi There!

We're excited to capture new memories for Plenty Parklands Primary School on your upcoming
photo date(s):

Main Photo Day: Tuesday, 28 February 2023
Family/Sibling Photo Day: Wednesday, 1 March 2023

Your 2023 school photos are now ready to order through the Compass Portal. To place your order,
make sure you have your login details handy!

If you're unsure of your login details, please contact the school for assistance.
Click here to get started!

Once you've logged in, you'll need to follow a few easy steps!

Click here for our simple, online ordering guide.

Once you have placed your Individual Photo order you can place your Sibling photo order,
these MUST Dbe ordered before midnight prior to photo day.

Please remind your child that they are having their photos taken. If they are having a sibling
photo, all siblings will need to be ready for their photo at the allocated time set by the school.

If you have any questions regarding the photography service or packages available for purchase,
please contact our friendly team on 03 9466 7331 or by email admin.nem@msp.com.au

Get your smiles ready!

Kind Regards,

MSP North East Melbourne
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Please note: This is an automated email, and the mailbox is unable to receive replies.
We're happy to help you with any questions or concerns you may have, please contact our team directly:

EMAIL ADMIN.NEM@MSP.COM.AU

MSP Photography Pty Ltd
PO Box 8459, Kooringal, NSW 2650
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